
Due to concerns regarding COVID-19 and the spread 

of the virus and under the direction of the Office of 

Commonwealth Libraries, the Hellertown Area Library 

will be CLOSED indefinitely. No fines will be incurred 

on any late materials during this time period. Any ac-

tivities or events planned during this time are can-

celled. We apologize for any inconvenience and look 

forward to seeing you soon. 


